
From:  Robert Keall
To: medboardconsultation
Subject: Public consultation on good medical practice
Date: Tuesday, 31 July 2018 3:13:42 PM

The proposed changes to the code of conduct are, in my respectful opinion inimical to good
medical practice and to freedom of speech by medical practitioners.
The changes should not be adopted.
This submission is made in my capacity as a concerned member of the public.
Robert Keall




